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Resident Representative
UNDP - Khartoum

Subject: Letter of Endorsement

On behalf of the government of Sudan and in my capacity as GEF
Operational Focal Point and UNFCCC Focal Point, I would like to
express my strong support and commitment for the project
proposal "National Adaptation Programme of Action (NAPA)" which
will be executed and implemented by the Higher Council for
Environment and Natural Resource (HCENR). We believe that this
project is very important to us as one of LDC countries.

We look forward to your kind consideration.

Sincerely yours,

CNL N

Dr. Nadir Mohamed Awad
Secretary General, HCENR
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